







Dear Glenwood Families,

Glenwood Elementary PTC (Parent Teachers Committee) would like to welcome all of you to the 2023-24 school year. We are so excited to meet our new families, see our returning families, and can't wait to help all of you to get involved in your child's school life. The PTC is made up of a group of hardworking parents, staff and community members who all have the same common goal - to help our children learn and succeed.

Why be involved in the Glenwood PTC?

it's good for your children! You are your child's most important role model. Showing your children you value their education will teach them to value it as well. Research has shown that children whose parents are involved in their school get better results and have fewer disciplinary problems.

It's good for you! At PTC meetings you have your say. You can raise concerns, suggest ideas, and input how funds are spent. You will meet like-minded people and make new friends. It's not all hard work; there is a social side too! Whether you want to organize an event or simply help out on the day, you can utilize your skills and hobbies, and most likely acquire some new ones too. And most importantly, you will be in the know! You will find out what's going on in school and get to know members of staff better.

It's good for Glenwood Elementary! Schools are becoming more dependent on PTC's for fundraising revenue to supplement the school budget. You will play an important role in helping the school to acquire resources as well as reward the children with some well-earned treats.

We hold a monthly meeting time and date's (TBA) meetings are held in the library. Please plan on joining us!

Thank you for your support!

Carrie Sheets - President Courtney Guthrie - Treasurer Jen Stough - Secretary









WHAT DOES THE PTC DO FOR GLENWOOD?

- PTC plans many family events throughout the year, such as skate nights, Fall Dance, Winter Dance, and Carnival.
- Popcorn Fridays for \$0.50 students can purchase bags of popcorn to take home
- 3 holiday parties throughout the year, a fall Harvest party, a Winter Holiday party and and Valentine's Day party
- Holiday Shop in December students can bring money and purchase special presents for loved ones
- Teacher Appreciation Events we love to show our teachers how much we care about them
- Help teachers with classroom expenses
- Support Glenwood's 5 STARR character traits
- Provide various fundraisers (Club's Choice, Culver's night, Smencils, Frandale Subs) throughout the year to support school and playground improvements